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respect (except tires) to tile satisfaction of Thomas Russell,
Esquire, who is acoepted by both parties as umpire or referce
be-tween tliem.ý" The defendants waived payxuent of an out-
standing note for part of the purchiase pi '-'e, and agreed to

pay the costs of the action., The agreement also provided
that Ilin event of the said ]Russell pronouncing the car in a
satisfactory condition the' sanie to be delivered by the de-

fendants to the plaintiff in settiement of this case. If the
raid Russell pronounices the car unsatisfactery, then the de-
fendants forthwith te pay the plainitiff back the simi here-
tofore paid -by her to theni. Pefendants to have , the car
ready for inspection by tliýe said Russell within one month
fron the delivery of saine te thein by the plaintiff."

The plaintiff delivered the car te the defenilants in-
inediately, aiqd the defendants had the sanie ready for the
inspection of Mr. Russell witbin the month. Mr. Russell
was, hewever, net available at the tinie, being absent from

the country on business; but immediately en'his returil, on
the 17th August, hie mnade an insr>ectioni. In the ineantirne
there had been some negetiations be-tween the parties, and

the plaintiff hadl lad an inspection of the car, but centended
thRt it was net then iu a satisfactory condition. Se far as

1 can see, -nothirg turns upon this, as it was ultimatiely
deterxniined te leave theý matter te IMr. Rlussell.

As tie rusult of ls inspection. Mr. Rlussell reported ini

writing, on the l9th of August, Il that the car was in a

satisfactory condition, with the exception ef certain items

'which are requested te be put into shape for a later inspec-

tion?'" These peints were Ilthe reps.irtingo or re-eniameling

et the engine hend, repairing ef the head lamps and supply-
ing witl niew lenises, flhc proper repairing ef the tail lainp,
fihe fixing of the ignition se that the orngine weuld start on

the batteries, the adjustnient of the brakes te take lild a
littie b)otter, and file sup-plying, of a robe-rail and foot-rest.~

It- is clear that it cannoet be said that Mfr. Rulsseli pro-

nouncred Il the car in ai Fatisfactory condition." Tt is argued

that Mr, Russell did 4CpronouInce the car iln Satisf actory;»

' ~ and the plaintiff bases bier dlaim, in the first place, upen


